
Meet the
Teacher Ms. Mieke Grobler

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Hello, everyone! My name is Ms. Mieke Grobler, and I’m originally from South Africa. I’ve been living

and teaching in Qatar for the past 10 years, and I absolutely love it here! Five years ago, I adopted my

sweet dog Benjamin, and we enjoy going on walks around The Pearl. In my free time, you’ll often find

me reading on the beach, exploring new places, or cooking up something delicious. I especially love

hosting dinner parties and creating beautiful cheeseboards to share with friends. Travelling is one of

my biggest passions, and I’m always excited for the next adventure!

About me

I’m really looking forward to

International Day and getting to know

all of your unique cultures, foods and

traditions. I love learning about

different countries - especially seeing

traditional clothes and hearing your

stories! I’m also very excited to teach

you about the Victorian Age, because

we’ll be reading on of my all-time

favourite books: Street Child

fun facts about me:
1.  I love sports - especially netball.

rugby and paddle!

2.  My husband, Mr. Taylor, taught me

all about football, and I’m now a

big Manchester United fan.

3.  My favourite dessert is carrot cake.

4.  I have 4 sisters!

5.  My favourite country I’ve travelled

to is the Philippines.

6.  I really don’t like bananas!

7. I love to sleep.

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo or via email:
mieke.grobler@unitedschool.qa


